
MUNICIPALITY OF
BETHEL PARK

ALLEGHENY COUNTY,
PENNSYLVANIA
PUBLIC NOTICE

The  Building  and  Fire  Code
Appeals Board of Bethel Park
will  consider  the  following
matter:  (1)  Home  City  Ice
requesting  a  Building/Fire
code  modification  for  the
property  located  at  3399
Industrial  Blvd.  The
Building/Fire code involved is
as follows: 2018 IFC 2306.7-
Dispenser Hose. A hearing on
these matters will be held on
Tuesday,  February  18,  2025
beginning at 7:00 pm in the
Municipal  Building  at  5100
West  Library  Avenue  Bethel
Park,  PA  15102.  The
application may be examined
Monday thru Friday between
8:00 am and 4:30 pm in the
Bethel Park Municipal Building
by contacting Robert Hicks at
rhicks@bethelparkpa.gov  or
phone  (412)  831-6800  ext.
135.

Kristen Denne, Manager


